


Kindergarten Parent Newsletter 

We had a FUN and GREAT week during our first 3 days in kindergarten! We look forward to developing a meaningful relationship with you and your child. 
At the beginning of school, kindergarteners are expected to recognize all the letters of the alphabet.  With the program we are teaching this year, we will introduce all the letters within the first few weeks of school.  After all the letters have been introduced, we will work with your child on learning each letter more thoroughly. The kindergarten standards are geared to prepare students to have success in the future. It is very vital to start this high quality of learning in kindergarten to set the foundation for future academic success.  
In Kindergarten, we have words called high frequency/sight words that your child will be learning to read automatically.  We recommend parents to work with their children at home on these words as well.  Here are the sight words, letters, and vocabulary words for this week so you can help your child at home.

This week we will also learn how to complete a sentence frame and track print as we read sentences. 

 Sight word:  I
Letters:  Aa, Bb, Cc, Dd, Ee, Ff, Gg, Hh
Vocabulary words: left, right, alphabet, word, letter, tale, right

side up, rhyme, text, connect
This week in math we will be exploring the math materials that will be used throughout the year.  We will practice counting to 10, counting objects, and comparing our math materials. We will also focus on using the calendar as a tool for keeping track of time and events. We recommend that parents practice these skills at home. 
~You are your child’s first teacher. ~
*At Grantswood Community School, we develop strong relationships and a love for learning.

· Please visit our school’s resource section located in the school to assist with your child’s learning at home.
· Also visit our school’s website @ http://grantswood.jefcoed.com/
· Like us on Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/GrantswoodCommunity
~REMINDERS~

*Please help your child learn his/her lunch number.
* Please remember to send a note in your child’s folder, if there are any changes in the way your child will be going home from school. All transportation changes should be made by 1 P.M. each day. 

*To ensure a safe and orderly dismissal, students will not be able to check-out after 2:15 P.M. 
